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NOTE VERBALE DATED 21 JUNE 1996 FROM THE PERMANENT
MISSION OF SWEDEN TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED
TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

The Permanent Mission of Sweden to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and, with reference
to Security Council resolution 1054 (1996), has the honour to inform him of the
following measures taken by Sweden to implement the provisions in paragraph 3 of
that resolution.

The Government of Sweden has asked the Government of the Sudan to reduce
its diplomatic staff at the Sudanese Embassy in Stockholm by one counsellor.
Sudanese diplomats remaining in Stockholm are required to notify the Ministry
for Foreign Affairs of Sweden when they wish to travel within the country. The
Government of Sweden has also taken the necessary steps to restrict entrance
into or transit through Sweden of members or officials of the Government of
Sudan as well as of members of the Sudanese armed forces.
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